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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

ANN ARBOR, Mich. – During the year, Butzel Long gives back to the community in a variety of ways. The
firm was recognized recently with a certificate of thanks presented by the Arbor Hospice Foundation
for donations made through Butzel Long’s Charity Casual Day program.

On the fourth Friday of every month, employees have the option to dress casual and make a donation
to a designated non-profit organization. Butzel Long attorneys and staff members offer suggestions
for charities to designate each month. An email reminder is distributed to all personnel prior to the
monthly Charity Casual Day, which provides information about that month’s non-profit designee.

“Butzel Long’s Charity Casual Day provides an opportunity to learn more about the organizations and
people who give of themselves on a daily basis. I believe our contributions make a difference,” said
Francyne B. Stacey, a shareholder in Butzel Long’s Ann Arbor office and an Arbor Hospice Foundation
Board Member. “Arbor Hospice provides a variety of hospice and grief counseling services in Ann Arbor
and the surrounding counties. I am proud to be a member of its Board.”

“We’re very grateful to Butzel Long personnel for their generosity to help ensure high-quality hospice
and grief support services continue to be available to those in our seven-county area in southeast
Michigan,” said Heidi Grix, Executive Director of The Arbor Hospice Foundation.

Butzel Long has a long and distinguished history of public service. The Firm has helped numerous
individuals and non-profit organizations over the years including a New York-based employee
impacted last year by Hurricane Sandy. Moreover, Butzel Long has assisted clients who could
otherwise not afford legal representation. Providing quality pro bono legal services is a priority for
Butzel Long. The firm’s lawyers, from the newest associate to members of the Board of Directors, use
their expertise and training to make a difference each year, providing thousands of hours to those in
need through a wide range of programs and relationships.

About the Arbor Hospice Foundation

Founded in 2002, The Arbor Hospice Foundation is a tax exempt, 501(c)(3) non-profit organization
providing financial and philanthropic support to advance the mission of Arbor Hospice. Through the
generosity of individual donors, corporate partners and foundation support, The Arbor Hospice
Foundation strives to meet the ongoing needs of more than 9,000 patients and families served by
Arbor Hospice annually. For more information, visit www.arborhospice.org/about-us/the-arbor-
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hospice-foundation.

About Butzel Long

Established in 1854, Butzel Long is a leading law firm with offices in Detroit, Bloomfield Hills, Lansing and
Ann Arbor, Michigan, New York City, and Washington, D.C., as well as Alliance offices in Beijing,
Shanghai, Mexico City and Monterrey. The firm is also a member of the Washington D.C. law firm, Butzel
Long Tighe Patton. Butzel Long represents clients from diverse industries on regional, national, and
multi-national levels and is a member of Lex Mundi, a global association of 160 independent law
firms. Visit the Butzel Long website at www.butzel.com.
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